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18th November,1943.

Dear 8irs,

I am in recelipt of your letter of the 15th instant
respecting the Steamer ADVIRAL GRENVILLE", and have to
acquaint you that thls vessel has been under survey at
Appledore recently and that the local Surveyor states that
hils reports will be forwarded in the course of the next few
days. It 1s understood that he 1s recommending the vessel
for the classification of "8A-" with records of Docking 8,48,
LMC 8,48, Screwshaft Survey 5,48 (oil gland) subject to.
spare gear being supplled as required by the Rules.

I trust that this information will be sufficient
to enable you to deal with the case.

Yours falthfully,
Clerk to the
Classification Coumititee.

The Surveyors,

HULL.
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